
Resolution to Express Faculty Appreciation for Neil Kerwin and His Presidency 

4-5-17 

The Faculty Senate acknowledges the tremendous leadership of Dr. Neil Kerwin, to whom 

American University owes much of its rise over the last decade, from a regional university to a 

national and international one. We hereby commend Dr. Kerwin’s steady hand and creative 

management of the university’s core missions of research, teaching, and service.  We note that under 

your guidance our institution has improved in national standings with regard to research 

productivity, national and international projection, and improvement in the quality of students we 

enroll but also in the value we add while they are here.  While we cannot thank you enough for your 

tremendous dedication to your alma mater’s continuous and continuing trajectory of improvement 

and vision of excellence, we hope this resolution at least offers a start.  We the faculty take comfort 

in knowing you will be joining us and that your strong commitment to American University will 

continue. 


